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4/24/2015         
 
End of life letter 
 
Dear SL Power Channel Partner, 
 
SL Power has been proactively working on identifying legacy models that are in jeopardy for long term 
production. The component availability and new requirements for regulatory upgrades are the main 
drivers in this process. 
 
We have produced attached listing of the models affected and where possible, a suggested replacement 
has been noted.  The technical support group at SL Power is available to make the transition to a new 
part as easy as possible for our partners and the customers. 
 
The models affected fall into these categories. 
 

1. End of Life 2015, no replacement, last time buy (orders are accepted by 10/15/15)  
2. End of Life 2015, possible replacement available, last time buy (orders are accepted by 

10/15/15).  
3. OBS, “do not quote”  

 
To ensure this process moves smoothly we will need your support in providing purchase orders for the 
“last time buy models” required by your customers. In addition, we recommend your web-site to be 
updated to reflect the information communicated in this letter. 
 
We thank you for your support! 
 
Sincerely, 
Maggie Nadjmi 
Product Manager  
 
 
   
   
 
 


